THE JOAN SCHAEFER RECREATION COMMITTEE (JSRC)
MINUTES - MARCH 2022

PRESENT: Ed Volmer, Vinny Malley, Ryan Martin, Mariarm Canino, Juan Arango, Belinda Mendez, Jackie
Teel, Brian Timmons, Melissa Weigl

ABSENT: Angel Dominguez, Terry Inficld, Kathie Lacie, Tony Londono, Pedro Martinez, Priscilla Pascual

GUESTS: Jackie Murphy (representing PAL), Marc Pascual (representing Pricilla Pascual)

MINUTES: A motion to accept the minutes from the previous meeting was made by Belinda Mendez and
seconded by Melissa Weigl. All were in favor.

REC DIRECTOR REPORT: Easter Egg Hunt at Cooper Pond Saturday, April 9 10-12 PM. Help is needed
to set up and run this event and all available members are asked to help. Ed asked members to show up by 9:00.
If it should rain, Sun Apr 10 would be the rain date.

DATE FOR UPCOMING EVENTS THIS YEAR:

JUNE 5 — Family Fun Day

JUNE 11 — Movie Night, Hickory Field, if bad weather Conlon Hall
JUNE 18 - Outdoor Dining on Washington Ave. 3-10 PM

JUNE 23 — Music/Beer Garden on Church Street at Cooper Pond
JULY 14 — Music/Beer Garden on Church Street at Cooper Pond
JULY 23 — Movie at Hickory Field, bad weather than at Conlon Hall
JULY 28 — Music/Beer Garden on Church Street at Cooper Pond
AUG. 11 — Music/Beer Garden on Church Street at Cooper Pond
AUG 20 — Movie Nite at Hickory field, bac weather at Conlon Hall
AUG 25 — Music/Beer Garden on Church Street at Cooper Pond

Summer Camp will take place this year and will begin the Monday after school ends, June 27. They Mayor’s
wellness program will be having yoga, zoomba, walking, and other activities.

SPORTS REPORTS:

PAL: Guest, Jackie Murphy reported: Basketball travel teams: 4™ grade team placed 2°? in play
offs. There were two 5/6 grade travel teams, a 7/8 grade team and a girls travel team. PAL is hoping to have
Spring basketball this year. There are 213 kids playing spring soccer. JSRC sponsored a Jr Football/Cheering
clinic held at the PAL complex. There were 70 cheerleaders and 20 football players participating, lots of new
kids which will be good for the program in the fall. PAL is planning to have a Mother’s Day Mommy & Me
dance at Conlon Hall. Cheerleadrs came in third place in competition. PAL has started a Multi Sport Mommy
& Me program.

WRESTLING: Ed and Belinda reported. Wrestling ends March 29. The program had many
participants at the Districts where they had four first place finishes, 2 fourths. Four went on to the State
tournament, where Hunter Steelman placed 5™, Valle took a fourth place and Joe Scalla placed first.

JR FOOTBALL: Jackie reported that: April will begin registration for the upcoming fall season. Jr
Football will be having an Easter fundraiser, Families pay a fee for eggs/gifts being hidden on their property.
This will take place on Sat April 16.



VOLLEYBALL: Finished for this season.

BBL: Vinny told the Committee there are six teams, 65 kids playing. That is up from last year.
LITTLE LEAGUE: Opening Day is April 2.

BERGENFIELD UNITED: Opened up their season on March 21.

DOMINO CLUB: Sponsoring a tournament on April 3 at the VFW

RUTGERS CLASS: Class was held on March 16. This summer the 6™ Edition of the class is coming
out and Mariann and Mike Hegel will not be taking the update. We need at least two people to replace them. If
anyone is interested in taking the certification to teach the class, they should let Ed know.

BHS BAND: Brian told the Committee that the band interacted with the Challenger program and
everyone participating had a good time. The band will be playing at Disney Magic Kingdom on April 10 and at
Disney Springs on Mon April 11.

NEW BUSINESS: Sometime in May there is going to be a “show case your sport” event. All organizations
can go and set up booths, talk to families about what your organization offers and when.

There being no further business for the good of the Committee, a motion to adjourn was made by Ryan and
second by Belinda, all were in favor, meeting was adjourned at 8:53 PM

NEXT MEETING
MONDAY, APRIL 25, 8:00 PM
THE PAVILION AT MEMORIAL FIELD

Respectfully Submitted,

Mariann Canino, Secretary



